


Dear parents and carers, 
	
During the festive period the Neighbourhood Management & Volunteering Team coordinate a Christmas collection of donations for those who are in greatest need in Gateshead.  These donations are wrapped as presents and given to Gateshead residents to open on Christmas day.  This means that as many people as possible receive gifts for Christmas when they normally wouldn’t.
 
For information on last year’s appeal when 450 gifts were collated please see the photographs.  The people most in need include; teenagers leaving care, homelessness, families needing support, and vulnerable adults amongst many more.

The type of items that are needed this year include:
 
· Christmas wrapping paper materials
· Empty shoe boxes
· Small children’s toys
· Baby wipes
· Hats, scarfs and gloves
· Toiletries & hygiene products
· Hair bobbles & hair brushes
· Chocolates, sweets and other goodies
· Anything else that you would like to donate as a gift.


Rowlands Gill Primary School is acting as a drop off point for the appeal.  The boxes don’t need to be made up, they will take any donations including empty shoeboxes or just one item from the list. 

If you would like to donate, please bring the items into school on Wednesday 4th December only and they will be collected the next day. We will not be able to store items in school as we are holding our Christmas Fair on Friday 6th. 

Yours faithfully, 
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Head Teacher: Mrs L Clarke
Dominies Close, Rowlands Gill, Tyne and Wear, NE39 2PP
Telephone: 01207 549 359
E-mail: rowlandsgillprimary@gateshead.gov.uk
Website: www.rowlandsgillprimary.org
Primary School




[image: G:\Eileen\school games silver.jpg]  [image: M:\Music\Music-Mark-logo-school-member-right-RGB.png]



image1.png
A (laska




image2.png
ROWLANDS GILL




image3.jpeg




image4.png
SCHOOL
MEMBER





